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The Honorable Elaine Chao
Secretary

U. S. Department of Transportation
1200 New Jersey Avenue SE
Washington, DC 20590-0001

Dear Secretary Chao.
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It has been brought to my attention that the City of St. Charles, Missouri, has applied for a

grant through the United States Department of Transportation’s BUILD grant program.

The City of St. Charles has the opportunity to enhance a growing business district along the
Missouri River through their Bangert Island Riverfront Transportation Project. This grant

would assist in bringing multimodal transportation infrastructure to St. Charles. This will

restore a damaged aquatic habitat, establish a water quality basin along the Missouri River, and
have a positive economic impact on the region. This project is widely supported by the local

government leaders, businesses, and regional organizations.

It is my hope that you will give full and fair consideration to this request from the City of St.

Charles.

Singere regards,

United States Senator
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